A note from Miss Norman

Firstly, I would like to welcome everyone back to school after a very strange 6 months! I'm certainly happy to be back to some normality at school. The children have all settled back in really well after such a long break. I am very proud of them!



Nursery Newsletter

This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic this term is Friends, we would love to see some pictures from home of the children and their friends. We will use them in our Friends topic display!

Email:

If you haven't done so already, please give a copy of your current email address to a member of the nursery team. We will be sending out information about nursery throughout the year using this system. You can also email me with any questions you may have.

Important Reminders:

Children in early years are now able to bring in their own water bottle from home. Please fill bottles only with water as juice is not permitted in school. Children will also be provided with milk and various snack daily. Please remember to inform a member of the nursery team if your child has any allergies.

Toileting

Please try to toilet your child at the latest possible time before leaving for nursery. The first 20 minutes of our nursery session is very busy meaning staff are unable to change children during this time. If you have any further questions and would like get in touch with me my email is below:

seascapenursery@durhamlearning.net

Classroom door:

Due to the current Covid-19 situation some of our usual practices in nursery have had to change. We are now unable to allow parents into the nursery setting. For this reason, we have introduced the kiss and drop station to leave children in the hands of the nursery team. Children are coping very well with this so far and it is improving independence in hanging coats and bags up!

